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22 June 2020 
 
 
 
 
Brian Hewson   
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hewson: 
Re: Utilities Kingston _COVID-19 Energy Assistance Program, implementation by Gas Utilities 
   
Utilities Kingston has reviewed the Ontario Energy Board’s June 16, 2020 letter regarding 
implementation of the provincial government’s COVID-19 Energy Assistance Program (CEAP).   
Utilities Kingston is appreciative of the opportunity to assist with delivering the CEAP program in its 
natural gas distribution territory and confirms the CEAP program will be offered to its natural gas 
customers in the manner described in the OEB’s letter.    
Yours truly, 

 
Original signed by 
 
James Keech 
President & CEO 
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